
 

 

NOVEMBER 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Page 1 November Edition                     Page 12 Save The Date 
Page 2 Presidents Message                  Page 13 Parts & Service 
Page 3 Birthdays /Anniversaries         Page 16 About STTC  
Page 4 November Notable Events      Page 17 STTC/VTCI Officers 
Page 7 November Notables                 Page 18 STTC Support Material  
Page 8 The Rear View                           Page 19 VTCI Support Material 
Page 10 Upcoming STTC Events          Page 20 STCI Membership App 
Page 11 Market Place                           Page 21 VTCI Membership App                                                                                                                    

                                                         

  Welcoming all years of Thunderbirds in the San Antonio area. 



                       Presidents Message For November 2024 

Having enjoyed an eventful and enjoyable Spring and Summer Club events 

and activities we find ourselves entering our Winter activities. Over the 

years, there has not been a lot of activities involving November and 

December due to Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays. For many years we 

have curtailed the Club activities to little more than holding our Annual 

Christmas Party on the first Saturday of December. Something that has 

turned out to be more difficult to do these days because of other activities 

our membership finds themselves involved with. This often regards 

business, church, or other social events that have been impacting our 

Christmas Party. 

As a result of this, it was determined by the membership that a committee 

review this, and after a membership vote to continue our Christmas Party 

as we have for some 45 years, a decision was made. We will no longer 

celebrate Christmas in December, but have decided to hold it the weekend 

prior to Thanksgiving as many other Tbird and other social organizations 

now do.  

So, I will see 31 (2 have had to cancel as they will be out of town) of our 

Members  this coming Saturday, at 11:30AM at the Power Plant Restaurant 

located in Seguin, by popular request! We have reserved the Generator 

Room for 4 hours. It is handicap accessible. Here is the GPS info. 2006 

Stockdale Hwy, Seguin, TX 78155. We will NOT be cruising as a group this 

time. See previous emails for full details. Ray Clark, President, STTC                      

 



  



 

 

   



 

 

  



 



   



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Saturday, October 19th turned out to be a great day for Garden Ridges’ 9th Annual 

Car Show.  Fortunately (or unfortunately according to our yards?) there was no 

forecast of rain. (Stan Andrews receives Class Award for his 1978 Tbird). 

The event is put on by the Garden Ridge Citizen Police Academy Alumni 

Association with all proceeds benefitting the Garden Ridge Police Department 

(GRCPAAA) and the Comal County 100 Club. 

It appeared everyone in the GR area and beyond decided to show off their old 

and new cars and trucks.  The elementary school parking lot was full as was the 

community office parking area! 

Entering this year were Stan Andrews with his ’78 Tbird, Gary Faught and their ’57 

and Danny Varella and his ‘66 Flairbird.  Unfortunately, entry vehicles were 

“parked” as they drove in and we were not able to park as the club. We also 

encountered a new TBird – a black convertible with NY plates?  We left a business 

card in case they would like more information on STTC? 

Judging began right away. There were 40+ very nice trophies, provided by Renown 

Restorations. To be awarded in the afternoon. In the meantime, exhibitors and 

car lovers strolled along the many lines of cars.   Talk about extremes?  Cars  next  



 

to us were a 2024 Mustang and a very well-kept Model T! The visitors had a lot of 

variety of cars to see! Many stopped by asking questions and sharing their 

personal love of all things Thunderbirds. They took photos with their families and 

were having a great time.  

GRCPAAA did a great job of accommodating everyone.  STTC Club members, Walt 

and Poca were there lending their support for the Alumni Association with 

parking coordination and the goodie bag distribution for pre-registered car show 

participants. The bag included a car show T-Shirt, microfiber cleaning clothes, and 

a ticket for two free beers (or sodas) in their VIP “lounge”!   The Alumni were also 

selling BBQ which included, hamburgers, pulled pork, homemade seasonal slices 

of cakes, cookies and much more to all guests. Business was good and again 

proceeds went to the GRPD!  

Judging took place just before 4:00pm.  As with most car shows, TBirds are at the 

very end of the spectrum of awards given as there are SOOO many classes of 

Corvettes, Mustangs and MOPARS etc. Two awards were given in each category. 

As always, the show was well run. We had nice weather and lots of great 

fellowship with others who love all things cars – old and new.   

Perhaps in 2025 (the 10th anniversary of the show) we can turn out MORE of our 

“pretty birds”? Gary’s took Best in Class and Stan got the Class Award. Great job 

gentlemen!!! Write Up & Pix courtesy of Kathy Varella! 

   



STTC Schedule Of Events  

November 23, (Saturday at 11:30AM) - Annual STTC Christmas Party 

This year’s celebration will be at the Power Plant Restaurant, with reservations in the 

Generator Room in Seguin!   Seats 50 – We have 31 attending! Full Details are in the 

email I sent out weeks ago –   Website:  https://seguinpowerplant.com/ 

Cost: $25ea including tip. We will do the “Santa Gift Exchange” as usual. Tbird related 

gifts no more than $20.  GPS: 2006 Stockdale Hwy, Seguin, TX 78155  

                            

                           

NO STTC meetings in December. January will be a STTC Business Meeting at Jordon Ford. 

https://seguinpowerplant.com/


  



 

 

  



 

 

  



   



 

 

 

 

  



 

  



   



 

 

  



 

  



  



 

  

 


